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Ref. No. 1260/61E 

December 4, 2017 

 

Subject: Commissioning of Subsidiary Company’s Ethanol Production Machinery for Testing of 
Environmental Protection and Safety System 

Attn: President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Reference: Company’s Letter No. 1160/59E dated November 17, 2017 

 

According to the Ministry of Industry’s order to temporarily suspend ethanol production of 
Thai Agro Energy Public Co., Ltd. (“TAE”), subsidiary company, for 45 days in order for TAE to rectify its 
treated wastewater ponds that had been damaged due to flood incident and TAE requested for 
extension period until November 30, 2017, having details in the letter as per reference above. 

At present, TAE has announced that “the Suphanburi Provincial Industry Office has approved 
for TAE to perform the commissioning of ethanol production machinery to test the environmental 
protection and safety system from November 29, 2017 to December 10, 2017.  If the commissioning of 
ethanol production machinery does not experience any trouble, TAE shall apply for a permission to 
continue operating the machinery for ethanol production and distribution as normal.”  

 

Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of Lanna Resources Public Company Limited 

 
 
 
 

(Mrs. Petcharat Chayanon) 
Chief Officer – Accounting and Finance 


